
ST LEVAN PRIMARY SCHOOL 

BULLETIN 15 FRIDAY 7TH JANUARY 2022 

MONDAY 17TH SEP-

TEMBER   

 

CLUBS START 

Friday 7th January 2022 
 

Happy New Year to one and all!   
 
I hope you all have had a wonderful Christmas break 
and all of the children have returned to school with 
amazing vigour and enthusiasm.  Thank you to you all 
for your very warm welcome whilst I’ve been on the 
school gate this week, it is much appreciated!  I have 
thoroughly enjoyed my first few days as the new head 
teacher and I’m excited for the weeks and months 
ahead!  If you have any questions, queries or feedback 
please do not hesitate to contact me directly on 01736 
810486 or at head@st-levan.cornwall.sch.uk 
 
Mr Mark Francis - Head Teacher 
 
——————————————————————— 

 

Attendance 
Please be mindful that good attendance is vital for 
learning for all of our children. The national minimum 
expectation is set at 96%. Please help us achieve this 
on a daily basis and support your child’s learning. 

 

Choughs  92% 

Puffins 94% 

Whole school 93% 

 

Notices 
 

Year 5 and 6 children will begin their 
swimming lessons on Tuesday 11th January 
every week for the Spring term. A club 
letter was circulated on Wednesday with 
this term’s clubs that will commence next 
week.   

 

Miss Ferguson and Miss Finch will be 
sending the curriculum overviews for this 
term for their class on Friday 14th January 
2022.  These documents will outline all the 
elements of learning for the Spring term 
and as parents, how you can support your 
child or children’s learning. 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

Tuesday 11th January - Year 5/6  Swimming. 

 

Saturday 15th January - Closing date for Year 

R applications. 

 

Friday 18th February - Last day of the half 

term. 

 

Monday 21st February - Half term begins. 

Shining Stars of the Week 

Calum Puffins  

For wonderful positivity and determination in your learning this week - well done Calum. 

Oliver Choughs 

For a wonderfully positive return to school - your joy and enthusiasm are infectious. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Choughs Class 

On the last day of term, Choughs celebrated getting all ten stars by having a class party. 
There were Christmas cards, games and lots of dancing. We all had a lovely time.  

This term, Choughs are learning about China. This week, we've been chatting about 

what we know about China already and what we'd like to find out between now and 

Easter. We designed some beautiful front covers for our books. A curriculum overview 

will follow soon so you can see what we're going to be up to.  



Puffins Class 

Puffins have been submerged in the water cycle this week - very timely with the good 

examples of Cornish weather we've had since our return to school.  Whilst under-

standing the main stages of the cycle, they acted out each part with a huge amount 

of fun and laughter.  A steady hand was needed for the next part of the week, as the 

children calculated how many drops of water they could put on a penny so they 

could find the mean/average amount.   

The week has culminated with examples of writing 

using highly technical language to explain!  


